KETTNER'S 29 Romilly Street Soho London W1V 6HP RESTAURANT Telephone 071-734 6112 Facsimile 071-434 1214

Messrs Somes-Charlton & Elliott 43 Conway Road Southgate London N14 7BB

27 September 1993

Dear Chris & Tony

Just a note to thank you for organising the Westminster Challenge so well.

It is a very worthwhile event and I hope Hampstead will continue to organise it for years to come. You deserve much more club support for your efforts and we must try to ensure it is forthcoming.

Yours sincerely

Peter Boizot

PJB/hoc/jb

